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Colin Craig <colin@secondstreet.org>

FIPPA 19 06 578 follow up

Jones, Denise <DJones@winnipeg.ca> Thu, Jul 11, 2019 at 2:28 PM

To: "colin@secondstreet.org" <colin@secondstreet.org>

Hi Colin,

 

Following up on our conversation, the City of Winnipeg has two pension plans: The Winnipeg Civic Employees’ Benefits

Program and the Winnipeg Police Pension Plan. These plans are described in more detail on page 24 of the 2018

Detailed Financial Statement which you will find on our website: https://winnipeg.ca/finance/files/

2018DetailedFinancialStatement.pdf

 

Best regards,

Denise Jones

Access and Privacy Coordinator
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